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10 August 2010

 

Council Public Works Committee 
Legislative Assistant Adam Lid

 

RE:       Council File No. 09-2645

 

The San Fernando Valley Historical Society is frequently asked to  approve wireless
telecommunications facilities in the San Fernando Valley.

 

We want to  add our name to  the other councils and groups that have sought reform of Los
Angeles’ wireless ordinances and demand greater protection for residential neighborhoods.  We
are informed that over a year has transpired since the effort for reform and more safety has been
requested, with no response.  This is a  problem that has exponentially increased and is not going
away.  Why the delay?

 The San Fernando Valley Historical Society is vehemently AGAINST any and all cell towers. 
Not only do they look ugly, cell towers are always emitting harmful radiation.  The acid-based
batteries are extremely flammable; in case of earthquake or other disaster, these proliferating cell
towers would become sites of incendiary mini-disasters.  Furthermore, some of the medical
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problems that have been proven to  be caused by the chronic electromagnetic-field exposure in
the microwave range (or radiation emitted) by these towers include:

People severely disabled with fibromyalgia
Auto-immune diseases
Thyroiditis
Acute-nerve degeneration
Broken DNA strands in blood
Abnormal tissue death in the brain
Multi-system complaints 
Lung damage
Paralysis
Muscle tremors
Bone pain
Memory loss; Dementia
Autism in children 
Rare soft-tissue sarcoma
Systemic Cancer
Toxic Encephalopathy (involves brain damage to the frontal and temporal lobes)

 

International Journal of Occupational and Environmental Health confirms that workers exposed to
high levels of RF/microwave radiation routinely have astronomical cancer rates.

 

Officials at the U .S. Food and Drug Administration and the National Institutes of Health and the
The Federal Communications Commission (FCC), the single agency with authority to  regulate the
broadcast/ communications industry, have both chosen to  ignore all the medical tests and
scientific  evidence presented.  The FCC does not monitor these commercial wireless installations,
and most of the appointees have practically no public health or medical expertise.  The Center
for Public Integrity found that FCC officials have been bribed by the industries, with such perks
as expensive trips to  Las Vegas---there is no accountability.

 

Please file this in the council file No. 09-2645 .  

I f you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to  contact me.

   

Sincerely,

 

Tesa Becica

Corresponding Secretary & Board M ember

 

cc: Chris Spitz
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